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Grant Received 

In January we received a grant from Harbor Freight. This allowed us to 
purchase some tools and safety equipment for the station.  

 
Training 

This month crews trained with the Virginia Dept of Forestry. The foresters 
went over operation of their brush trucks and interoperability.  

 
Calls 

Co 3 had a steady month with 24 calls. These included several water related 
calls and a serious and extensive extrication. 

Incident Type Details 2024-01-01 Total 

118 - Trash or rubbish fire, contained 1 1 

463 - Vehicle accident, general cleanup 5 5 

445 - Arcing, shorted electrical equipment 1 1 

500 - Service Call, other 4 4 

360 - Water & ice-related rescue, other 2 2 

611 - Dispatched & canceled en route 6 6 

745 - Alarm system activation, no fire - unintentional 2 2 

111 - Building fire 1 1 

441 - Heat from short circuit (wiring), defective/worn 1 1 

352 - Extrication of victim(s) from vehicle 1 1 

Total 24 24 
 


